
Knocklyon  Parish 
PARÓISTE CHNOC LIAMHNA 
ST. COLMCILLE’S CHURCH 

Tel.  4941204    

knocklyonparish@gmail.com 

www.knocklyonparish.ie 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

SAT 17 
7 p.m.  Kieran / Tommy Kenny 
Sun 18 
9 a.m.  Margaret / Finbar 
O’Leary 
11 a.m. Terence MGovern 
12.30 p.m. Keenan Family 
7 p.m.  Paul Webber 
 

Mon 19 
7 p.m.  Elaine Dooley 
Tues 20 
7 p.m.  Edward / Ellen Brennan 
Wed 21 
7 p.m.  John / Margaret Acheson 
Thurs 22 
7 p.m.  John / Bridie Murray 
Fri 23 
7 p.m.  Nora O’Connell 
 
Sat 24 
7 p.m.  O’Doherty Family 
Sat 25 
9 a.m.  Séamus Clarke 
11 a.m. Michael Rudden 
12.30 p.m. Mary / Jack Sheahan 
7 p.m.  Mariette Meagher 

BAPTISM DATES 

Contact Parish Office: 01 494 1204 

 

July       15  Full      22   Full        
Aug       12  Full       19 
Sept       16                23 

Oct   14      21 
Nov 11      18 
Dec    09      16 

                                    MASS TIMES 
 

MONDAY - FRIDAY   10 a.m.      7 p.m. 

SATURDAY   10 a.m.      7 p.m.  [Vigil] 

SUNDAY    9 a.m.    10 a.m.    11 a.m.     12.30 p.m.    7 p.m. 

HOLY DAYS   7 p.m.    [Vigil]             10 a.m.     11 a.m.         7 p.m. 

LENT   8.25 a.m.       10 a.m.       7 p.m.   

BANK HOLIDAYS  10 a.m.  [No Evening Mass] 

 ANNUAL CARMELITE  PILGRIMAGE 
 to  LOURDES 
 

 27 Sept - 2 Oct 2017 
 

                  Led by  
Fr. Richard Byrne, O.Carm. Provincial 

Booking Forms available in Parish Office 

Knocklyon Group  
 Hotel Alba 

€735 per person 
 [5 nights - full board] 

Further details:  
 Maretta 087 630 7139 

Bereaved?      Would it help to talk? 
 

Why not come along and meet with the 
    

 Bethany Support Group 
  Monday 26 June - 8 p.m.  

Iona Pastoral Centre 
[one-to-one facilitation available on request]  

 

Mobile 086 3464 556 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION - ROME 
The Corpus Christi festival and procession through the streets of Rome was introduced in 1264 by 
Pope Urban IV for the public worship of the Blessed Sacrament. As the most ancient representations 
show, the popes did not participate on foot, but allowed themselves and the Corpus Domini to be 
carried.  In the process, they remained worshipping all the time before the Blessed Sacrament. The 
Feast of Corpus Christi developed, so that on the feast itself the Blessed Sacrament was led from 
St. Peter’s through the streets and quarters around. 
 
In 1977, Italy celebrated Corpus Christi as a public holiday. The Vatican, however, adhered to the 
traditional liturgical calendar, and on Thursday after the Holy Trinity, the liturgy was celebrated in 
the evening. 
 
It was Pope John Paul II, who, in 1982, returned the Corpus Christi procession to its original form, 
namely to the centre of Rome and to be episcopal Church. The Holy Mass was celebrated in front 
of the Lateran Basilica, followed by the procession through the streets of Rome to the Basilica of 
Santa Maria Maggiore, where the Eucharistic blessing was given. 
 
In an unprecedented change in May 2017, Pope Francis decided to move the traditional Roman 
Corpus Christi procession from Thursday to Sunday. 
 

“Let Christ dwell within you, and having placed all your faith and trust in Him, 
spread this hope around you.”  -Pope Benedict XVI 

Father’s Day 
“I ask that you have the grace to be very 
close to your children, letting them grow, 
but being by their side. They need you, your 
presence, to be there, your love!”                                                                            
                          -Pope Francis 

Outdoor Collection this weekend is in 
aid of Knocklions Special Olympics. 
 

Congratulations and well done to the young athletes 
who received Gold and Silver medals last Sunday at 
Santry Stadium. 
 

Recent Collection 
The local Conference of SVP thank you for 
your generosity to last Sunday’s Collection. 

Annual Cemetery Mass 
Blessing of Graves 

Sunday 18 June 
3 p.m. 

Bohernabreena Cemetery 

PATHWAYS - Exploring Faith & Ministry 
An adult Faith Development Programme 

 

Commences Thursday 28 September 
7 p.m. - 9.30 p.m. 

Venue:  Clonliffe College 
 
Pathways [two-year, one night a week 
course] runs from late September to May 
each year. Booking is now open. Places are 
limited so early application is advisable. 
 

Eileen: 01 837 9253  Ext 294 
ehoulahan@dublindiocese.ie 

pathways@dublindiocese.ie 

Community Mental Health                          
M o v e m e n t  m e e t s  o n            
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. in  the 
IONA Pastoral Centre.  

If you feel anxious, isolated or 
depressed why not join us and learn a 
particular psychology of mental health?   
Area Co-ordinator:   Isabella 086 822 3680 


